Meeting of the:
Date /Time:
Location:

Members:

CC:

OFFICIAL NOTICE AND AGENDA (Special Meeting)

Notice is hereby given that the Parks and Recreation Committee, the Public Works
Committee and the River and Trails Task force of the City of Stoughton, Wisconsin will
hold a special meeting as indicated on the date, time and location given below.

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE, PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE AND RIVER
AND TRAILS TASK FORCE OF THE CITY OF STOUGHTON

Tuesday, June 21, 2014 @ 5:00 PM

Hall of Fame room (381 E. Main St., Stoughton WI 53589)

Sonny Swangstu, Regina Hirsch, Tom Selsor, Paul Lawrence, Sid Boersma, Tom
Majewski, Nancy Hagen, Jon Lewis, Bob Diebel, Joni Dean, Sandra Black, Larry
Liebmann, Jim Wilcox, David Sharpe, Ralph Erickson, Phil Caravello

Attorney Matt Dregne, Department Heads, Stoughton Newspapers,

Debbie Blaney, Sarah Monette, John Halverson John Lewis, Donna Olson
oregonobserver@wcinet.com, Council Members

* Note-For security reasons, the front doors of the City Hall building (including the elevator
door) will be locked after 4:30 p.m. If you need to enter City Hall after that time, please use the
entrance on the east side of City Hall (the planning department door). If you are physically
challenged and are in need of the elevator or other assistance, please call 873-6677 prior to 4:30

p.m.
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CALL TO ORDER
Call to Order
Communications

BUSINESS
Division St. Park Riverbank Restoration

ADJOURNMENT



Division St. Park Riverbank Restoration

Several years ago the City Council approved funding of $51,000 to restore and protect the riverbank in
Division St. Park. The area between the Forton St. Bridge and the property to the south end of the park
has lost several feet of shoreline due to high river flow over the years.

After two failed DNR grant attempts, we are still without a restoration of this area. River flow is not as
damaging as it once was, with better communication with the controllers of flow up river.

We are still working to finish this project using the allocated funds. The River and Trails Task Force is a
strong proponent of a more natural combination of vegetation and stone, compared to traditional rip
rap.

On Tuesday, Aaron Steber, a Senior Project Scientist for Cardno, will be answering questions about this
option for members of the River and Trails Task Force, Parks and Recreation Committee and Public
Works Committee.

We hope to leave this meeting with a unified plan and a recommendation to the City Council so that we
have a chance to complete this project in 2015.
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